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The NWA/AMS High Plains Chapter held a virtual meeting over Google Meet on Tuesday, February 9th  

and began around 300PM.  There were a total of 17 chapter members that were able to attend. The 

meeting started off with discussion about the next High Plains Conference and if it should be held 

virtually, in person, or forgo until next year.  After many minutes of discussion is was decided that we 

would wait until next year to see if we can do the conference in person.  It was also decided to not have 

one virtually this year.  Instead of having a conference, most attendees were in favor or trying to do an 

in person meeting later in the year.  The next topic discussed was a treasury report by Merl Heinlein.  As 

of January 1st there was $7144.34 in the General Fund and $2323.00 in the Jim Johnson Scholarship 

Fund.  A check will be sent out shortly to the winner of last year’s Scholarship.  Another topic brought up 

during the meeting was for elections of officers.  If anyone is interested in becoming an officer please e-

mail one of the current officers for which position you are interested in.  In addition, Jeremy’s workload 

has continued to increase and will need to step down as president in the next few months.  The Jim 

Johnson Scholarship was briefly mentioned during the meeting and one person from each office is 

needed to be part of the selection committee.  If anyone is interested in helping with the selection 

process please let one of the officers know.  Last, dues will need to be collected within the next few 

months.  There was talk of setting up a PayPal account as another method of submitting dues and other 

payments.  The meeting then came to an end around 335PM.  The next High Plains chapter meeting is 

expected to be in the next month or two and hopefully in person this summer.  

 

 

Jeremy Martin         Wesley Hovorka 

President          Secretary 

 


